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Date:   July 10, 2017  
      
To:   Theodore Lipscomb, Sr., Chairman, Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors  
 

From:   Amy Pechacek, Interim Director of RPS   
 
Subject: County Contribution to the Employees’ Retirement System and OBRA System  
 

 
The attached letter is provided in accordance with the provisions of Section 201.24(3.1) of the County Ordinance that 
governs the Employees’ Retirement System and County Board File No. 97-155 that was adopted by the County Board in 
February of 1997. This letter is informational only at this time. Action on this item will be requested as part of the 2018 
budget hearings.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Exhibit A: County Contribution Letter from Pension Board Chairman Norbert Gedemer.  

 

 

 

Cc:  Supervisor Peggy A. West, Chairwoman, Finance and Audit Committee 
 Supervisor James Schmitt, Chairman, Personnel Committee 
 Chris Abele, County Executive 
 Finance and Audit Committee 
 Personnel Committee 
 Kelly Bablitch, Chief of Staff, County Board 
 Raisa Koltun, Chief of Staff, Office of the County Executive 
 Teig Whaley-Smith, Director, Department of Administrative Services 
 Scott Manske, Comptroller 
 Kerry Mitchell, Chief Human Resource Officer  
 Shanin Brown, Committee Coordinator, Office of the County Clerk 
 Janelle Jensen, Senior Committee Coordinator, Office of the County Clerk 

 
 
 
 

Milwaukee County Retirement Plan Services 
Amy Pechacek, Interim Director 

 
901 N. 9th Street, Courthouse, Room 210-C  

Milwaukee, WI 53233 
(414) 278-4207        (877) 652-6377 

www.County.Milwaukee.Gov/Retirement 

 


